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A word from the Editorsõ Group 
 

    

 

Our Lives Our History  

 
Since the last newsletter we have 

been very busy working on the 

Our Lives, Our History project.  

 

We ha ve interviewed a n elderly  

lady  who has lived in Semington 

all her life and knew St Georgeõs  

(now the Independent Living 

Centre) when it was the old 

Melksham w orkhouse . We hear 

from some of our member s about 

their lives now and look back at 

how some things have changed 

for the  better over the years.  

Thanks to everyone for helping us 

with this.  

Lots of other things have been 

going  on behind the scenes  

including making a scrap book of 

our  members photos and working 

on display boards to show 

everyone at our Big Meeting on 1 st 

December.   

Welcome to the 

Wiltshire People 1 st 

Autumn  Newsletter   

 

We hope you enjoy 

reading about what 

we have been doin g.   



Quality Checkers  

 

 

 

The Quality Checker Project which 

was a partnership between 

Wiltshire People 1 st and 

Healthwatch Wiltshire has now 

finished.  

We made 11 visits to services and 

wrote a report about this.  All of 

the Q uality Checker õs said it was 

great being part of this important 

piece of work and look forward to 

doing more in the future . 

Tea Dance  

 

 

In September, Wiltshire People 1 st 

held a tea dance  for a group of its 

members and local older people 

at the Paxcroft Mead community 

centre . Lloyds bank awarded us a 

small grant so we could do  this.   

People  enjoyed two hours 

together. The afternoon started 

with a glass of fruit punch, then  

learning a waltz and a j ive 

followed by freestyle to a mix of 

old and contemporary music. 

They then relaxed in style, with a 

very welcome afternoon tea and 

cakes before go ing home.     

Linda said òI really loved it and 

would like to do it againó. 
 

 Michael saidó I really enjoyed it 

and liked the dancingó. 

 

The afternoon was a great  

success. 

  



Speaking Up and Young Peopleõs Groups  

 The Speaking Up and Young 

Peopleõs groups have taken part 

in 2 Wiltshire Council consultation s. 

In September we asked for 

members views on the proposals 

the council set out in their new 

commissioning plan  for learning  

disability services over  the next 3 

years. Many members said it was 

hard for them to choose what was 

better as they felt all the options 

given were  important and didnõt 

want to see too many changes to 

the services th ey felt were working 

well  for t hem now.   

At t he November meeting 

members took part in a survey 

about public conveniences ð the 

council want to close some of the 

toilets in our towns and villages to 

save money, but members said it 

would not be good if there was 

nowhere the public could u se 

when they went out and might 

stop some disabled people from 

having a social life.  

 Keeping safe was another topic 

that the groups have looked at  

again . 

After the hard work of answering 

surveys we  like to end the sessions 

with a fun activity - this has 

included members sharing  

memories as they worked 

together making  scrap book 

pages using old photos of 

themselves.   



Residential Care Home Consultation  

 

Wiltshire People First  have been 

asked by Wiltshire Council to find 

out what people with learning  

difficulties think a good care 

home  would look like if they were 

building new ones in the future.   

In November we held a F ocus 

group  session with 6 of our  

members . Four Social Work 

students from the University of 

Bath who are  on community 

placement with W iltshire People 

First help ed support people to 

take part.   

 We will also be visiting 2 care 

homes to talk to the residents who 

live there, to  find out what they 

think makes a good home.  

We will feed this information back 

to the council.   Thank you for 

helping us with this.  

 

Directors thoughts/report  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wiltshire People 1 st has been 

looking at  how disabled people 

have bee n treated in the past , 

asking ourselves and others, if the 

lives of people with learning 

difficulties has improved.  

 



 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Lives, Our History project gives 

an insight into  what life  was  like for 

people with learning disabilities 

over the last century.   
 

For the most part people  now  

have more choice, more freedom 

and more opportunities.   

They can live in their own home  

with support , or be supported to  

live with friends ; they are  able to  

have a social life , do voluntary 

work and some have paid jobs.  

the majority of people live in the 

community alongside everyone 

else, they are no longer  hidden 

from sight in large segregated 

institutions.  
 

The workhouse became St 

George õs hospital  a place where 

older people and those with ld 

lived for a large part of their  lives, 

with little choice or control of even 

the most basic things . 
 

We hear  stories from people with 

Learnin g Difficulties,  people from 

the  local community , who had 

lived or worked in St Georgeõs 

hospital,  and  what life was like  
 

This is a work in progress, we 

havenõt finished yetéwe would 

love to hear from anyone who 

can help by sharing their 

memories or old photographs etc.  

A short DVD will be shown at our 

big meetin g , more work will be 

done in the new year .  Watch this 

space!  
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Wiltshire Learning  Disability  Partnership Board  

 
 

The Learning Disability Partnership 

Board is co chaired by Symon, our 

chair person. It has chosen four 

importa nt issues to focus on this 

year . 

The first thing they have been 

looking at is how to improve the 

health outcomes  for people with 

learning difficulties who often do 

not get the same quality of 

treatment as other people.   

The second  thing they have 

looked at is ways to speed up 

Care Reviews before March 2016.   

 

As part of the new Learning 

Disability Commissioning Strategy, 

Wiltshire People 1st has run 

workshops across the county 

asking adults with learning 

difficulties which services the 

Council should be buying for them 

over the next 5 years.  
 
 

Wiltshire People  1st updated the 

Partnership Board on the results of 

the survey on the changes to the 

bus pass scheme and how it õs 

affecting  people with learning 

difficulties.  We will share the 

report at the January Board 

meeting and send a copy to 

councillors.  
 

If you would like to know more, or 

have your say, please contact 

Wiltshire People First . See the 

Contact Us page at the end of 

this newsletter.  

 



News from Salisbury Independent Advocacy Group  

 
 

 In September  SISAG members 

shared their memories of growing 

up with learning diffi culties. It was 

interesting to hear how things had 

changed since the 1970s.  We also 

heard about how things had been 

for children in the Victorian age. 

Our lives are so much better now 

in many ways.   Food was  

discussed and be cause it is so 

easy to buy our food we probably 

over -eat, compared with the 

Victorians.  
 

In October we had a talk from 

Matt Stabb of Wiltshire CIL about 

having a Direct Payment.   It was 

brilliant and seemed a lot less 

scary than we had realised. The 

help available made it seem 

manageable.   He went through 

the whole process with us and 2 

members are now considering 

whether it would be right for 

them.   
 

Another topic was change s to the 

bus p ass start time.   Some people 

are now walking and some have 

cut back on other expenses in 

order to pay for the bus travel to a 

day -time activity. And, after 6 

months of paying the bus fare our 

Gavin has now had his hours of 

paid w ork changed to save him 

money,  so he  can start later in the 

morning.   We don õt think all 

employers would be so helpful.  



Wiltshire People 1 st Management Committee  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is the Wiltshire People 1 stõ Management Committee. 

They meet onc e a month with Angie the  Director, to talk about the 

things  Wiltshire People First has been doing, plan work  for the future 

and make decisions about staffing and money . Members of the 

Management Committee also go to meetings to represent Wiltshire  

People 1 st. 

Meet some members of the  Management Committee  
 

 òHello my name is Linda, I have been with 

Wiltshire People 1 st for a long time and I enjoy 

it. I am a good listener, I like listening to other 

people.  

I like colouring in pictures.  At home I live with 

six other people and we have staff to help.  

This year I am going on holiday  to Spain, I am 

looking forward  to it!ó 
 

Linda was the first Chair of Wiltshire People 1 st 

from 1996 ð 1999. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

òHello my name is Nicky and I have been 

coming to Wiltshire People 1 st for a long time.  I 

like coming to see my friends. I also go to 

Riverbank in Chippenham.  I like baking, 

cooking and gardening there. ó 

Nicky lives at home with his  family, he joined 

the Management Committee  in 2013. 
 


